
Week beginning 17th December 

This week has been fun packed and exciting. 

On Monday we performed our nativity play twice, we were brilliant and our teachers 

were very proud of us. In between performances we even managed to do our spelling 

test! 

Tuesday was bring your teddy to school day, a reward for all our super behaviour. We 

had a fantastic morning constructing models from junk modelling. We had to build 

something relating to Christmas…..there were lots of sleighs. 

 

We then voted for the best. 

In the afternoon we had a party in our classrooms before heading to the hall for party 

food. We were very lucky, a special visitor came to school and we all had a present from 

Santa. 

 

On Wednesday we had a PE lesson, we completed circuits focusing on a variety of 

different skills. 

On Thursday we wrote our very own Christmas riddles and then enjoyed our Christmas 

lunch. 

On our last day we completed Christmas activities before watching a film. 

The year 2 team would like to wish you all a very happy Christmas. Have a wonderful 

rest and see you in the New Year. 



 


